
October 2, 2014

To:  KULM Radio

Re:  Map New Ulm Chamber of Commerce 

To Whom It May Concern:

With this letter I hereby am stating that the map on our Chamber Website is a true and

correct map of the New Ulm Community.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

Franklin Graham

New Ulm Chamber Of Commerce

President


